26 February 2023

Re: Minor Variance Application A272/22

Dear members of the Vaughan Committee of Adjustment:

I object to the minor variance applications at 23 Redelmeier
Court.

I have concerns regarding privacy for adjacent properties from
the perspective that should the variances be approved, similar
projects will be approved elsewhere in the neighbourhood,
impacting privacy for more residents. Approval will be the
beginning of a slippery slope.

Sincerely
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